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Treasure Comments

From: Susan Philipp <s.philipp777@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 2:20 PM
To: Treasure Comments
Subject: OPPOSITION TO TREASURE HILL

Dear Park City Planning Commission, 
 
I have been a long-time resident of Park city and love that it remains, as much as possible, a quaint historic founded resort 
town.  If developers are allowed to keep building bigger and more, Park City will be lost forever.  I have watched what 
Deer Valley did to their resort with The Montage and St. Regis, creeping and encroaching further and further into the 
indigenous land.  Tourists come for the experience to recreate in nature not around super-sized man-made 
developments.  Frankly, if visitors want this kind of experience they can go somewhere else.  Once this project is built it 
will remain for an eternity.  How sad.  Park City should always be focused on attracting visitors that will respect their 
wild, natural spaces! 
 
These large developments are eye sores and don’t belong in the beautiful Wasatch mountains.  As we all know, the 
renderings show minimal visual impact, so get ready for bigger and uglier.  They will cut corners on building materials 
and it will not be a structure(s) of integrity.   
Someone wants to fill their pockets at the expense of mountain splendor for generations to enjoy. 
 
Thank you for listening to my opposition! 
 

Susan L. Philipp 
 
1700 Three Kings Drive # 166 
Park City, Utah 84060 
 


